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HON. TED MORTON
LEGISLATOR

County Executive Mark Poloncarz
95 Franklin Street, 16" Floor
Buffalo, NY 14202

September 22, 2017
Executive Poloncarz,

I wanted to follow up regarding the Made in America Act and your offer to work
with me to develop a version of the law that would be acceptable to you following
yesterday's failed veto override vote.

I'm more than willing to work with you to make this a reality as I believe we have an
opportunity to do more in the county to help our local workers and manufacturers.
Members of my staff have already had conversations with the County Attorney and your
staff so we can begin to address the concerns you had with the original legislation.

I look forward to working with you to develop a compromise bill and hope we can

put Erie County at the forefront of supporting American workers and American
manufacturers. Thank you for your time and consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,

Ted Morton
Erie County Leislator
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